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NOTICE of  

CANCELLED MEETING 

TOWN OF LYNNFIELD 

PLANNING BOARD 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Board, Wednesday, November 28, 2018 has 

been cancelled.  All items will be postponed to December 12, 2018.  

 

 

* * * 

Next Scheduled Meeting:  Wednesday, December 12, 2018, 7:00 p.m. 

Maney Meeting Room, Lynnfield Town Hall, 55 Summer Street 

Date, Time, and Location Subject to Change.  Please check public notices. 


